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The Permanent Mission of the Dominican Republic to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States (OAS) and has the honor to announce that the Government of the Dominican Republic has appointed Brigadier General Valerio Antonio García Reyes, E.N., (DEM), the Director General of Projects and Programs of the Ministry of the Armed Forces, to be the national point of contact to help with the preparation of notifications and annual reports relating to the Inter-American Convention on Transparency in Conventional Weapons Acquisitions. General García Reyes’ contact data are:
Telephone:  (809)-531-5874 or (809)-604-8521

Fax:  (809)-534-3412

Email:  varg32@gmail.com
The Permanent Mission of the Dominican Republic to the Organization of American States (OAS) avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States (OAS) renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
June 28, 2011

To the:

General Secretariat
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Washington, D.C.
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